

Eastway Primary School Rossall Road Moreton Wirral CH46 8TA

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris

**2**: 0151 677 1235

: schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk

: eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk

11th July 2023

Dear Eastway Families,

## Whole School End of Year Disco and Year 6 Prom

We will be holding our End of Year Whole School Disco on Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> July 2023 from 4.00 - 5.30pm



Drop off and pick up will be at the main school entrance, the class teachers will bring your children out into the playground at the end of the disco.

Year 6 will arrive at 5.15pm for their Prom and the Whole School will complete their last dance with the Year 6s before they leave.

The Year 6 Prom will finish at 7.00pm and the children will leave via the main school entrance. We are putting together a team of volunteers to help to set up the Prom, if you are interested, please let Mr Thomas know.

There is a £2 charge for this event which will be payable on entry to include snakcs, drinks, face paint and tattoos.

Please note that children will <u>not</u> be permitted to walk home alone after the disco. They <u>must</u> be collected by an adult.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Morris Headteacher











